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Sadia S/A – Instituto Sadia de Sustentabilidade
May 4th  2009
Executive Board
Climate Change Secretariat – UNFCCC

P.O. Box 260 124

53153 Bonn, Germany 
Ref.: Public call for inputs on efficiency in the operation of the CDM and opportunities for improvement
Dear Secretariat.
The Instituto Sadia de Sustentabilidade has an important sustainable project with the swine producers of Brazil that consist in the installation of biodigester and enclosed flare system to reduce the GHG emissions. This pCDM project called “Methane capture and combustion from Animal Waste Management System (AWMS) of the 3S Program farms of the Instituto Sadia de Sustentabilidade” applies the Small Scale Methodology of the Programme of Activities (PoA) in the Agricultural Scope (n° 15), AMS III.D (Version 13).
In March 30th the CDM Executive Board decided to launch a call for public input on the efficiency in the operation of the CDM opportunities for improvement. Regarding this occasion we as Coordinating Entity decided to contribute in this discussion with inputs related with the pCDM projects.

In August 2007 the pCDM was approved to be accomplished by the stakeholders interested in developing a new type of project using the CDM mechanism. Since this date the development a new idea of CDM projects was initiated. With this tool there is a possibility to develop state of art projects, which includes small reduction initiatives that in other conditions would be impracticable. Although the pCDM projects are considered to act with small projects, which together can contribute significantly with the GHG reduction and alleviate poverty, there are no pCDM projects registered in the UNFCCC.

These brief details regarding the pCDM can explain the difficulties that the CDM team is undergoing. We know about the exhaustive work the CDM team has and as a main challenge for the CDM team is to accomplish the registration of a pCDM project. 
We believe that the team could achieve great improvements to CDM process of pCDM, working in the following lines: 

a) Creation of a team with status task-force to adjust and work exclusively with the actual pCDM limitations;

b) Existence of a special team within the Secretariat to work exclusively with pCDM;

c) Development of mechanisms for more effective tracking of the projects under analysis by the secretariat;
We believe in the CDM effort in registering projects and in developing the CER’s, therefore we believe in the task force that shall be developed for the pCDM projects in the CDM team.
 Approach 
Sincerely,

Instituto Sadia’s Team
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